
 

Errata Notice for  CMS of DAED for  2nd Runway 

September / Version 1 

Bids and Awards Committee for Consultancy Services (BAC-C) 

 

 CONSULTANCY SERVICES FOR THE DETAILED ARCHITECTURAL AND 

ENGINEERING DESIGN OF THE SECOND RUNWAY INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT 

OF THE CLARK INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 

ERRATA 

 

Please be advised that the clarifications for Item 1(d) of Bid Bulletin No. 07 dated 13 September 2021 

should read as follows: 

 

The bidder must have one (1) key personnel nominated for each position and that nominated 

key personnel must not be nominated to another position.  Nomination of two persons for one 

position is not allowed. 

 

All Key Personnel of the Design Consultants must have their respective Valid Licenses issued 

by the Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) where applicable, but not applicable to 

Sr. Airspace Planner, Sr. Transport Planner, Sr. Navaids Specialist, Sr. Environmental 

Specialist, Sr. Security/Safety Specialist, and Sr. Document Specialist.  This clarifies “17.0 

Manning Requirement” in Bid Bulletin No. 6. 

 

This is being issued to correct the response of BAC-C in Item 1(d) of Bid Bulletin No. 07 dated 13 

September 2021.    

 

Issued on 14 September 2021. 

 

 

AILEEN ANUNCIACION R. ZOSA 

Chairperson, BAC-C 
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